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New lectures coming in 2023 as part of Les Écodécouvertes series

Vaudreuil-Dorion, January 5, 2023 – The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion will present its first lecture of Les 
Écodécouvertes series on Wednesday, January 18th, at 7 p.m., at the municipal library (51 rue Jeannotte). 
Camille Defoly, a presenter with Earth Day Canada, will explain all there is to know about the sorting and 
recovery of waste materials by offering concrete ways of taking action.

A total of seven lectures will be offered to the citizens of Vaudreuil-Dorion throughout the year and will 
cover a variety of themes including starting seedlings, electric cars, Eco-lawns, herb growing, eco-res-
ponsible decorating and organizing zero waste events.

All lectures will take place at the library with the exception of the one scheduled for October 22nd, 
which will be held at the Centre multisports André-Chagnon as part of the Réparothon. 

These events are free and advance registration is required via the City’s website at 
ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca or by calling the Environment department at 450 455-3371, option 1.

The complete program can be found in the calendar of activities or in the Environmental Activities 
section at ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca.

-30-


